This week we finished our superhero topic with a fun puppet show!

We are now looking at day and night alongside our new novel ‘The owl who was afraid of the dark’


In art we created our own colourful owls.

We created a list of great scientific questions related to our new topic on day and night. 

Literacy
· This week we have been looking at the sound ‘th’ 
· We looked at what makes a sentence a sentence. We are getting good at spotting mistakes in sentences that are missing capital letters and full stops.

We used our imaginations to create our own bubble adventure story.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please could homework jotters and reading books be brought into school on Monday. Next weeks homework will be uploaded to the website and handed out to the class on Tuesday 28th September. On Tuesdays to Thursdays we will use their reading books/ yellow reading records in class if these could please come into school with the children on these days. 

Many thanks for all your support,
Mrs Lynne Lynch

l.lynch2@mgfl.net
Maths and Numeracy
· This week we have been learning about how we can sort information into groups using carroll diagrams.
· We have been practising addition as well as learning about the seasons, months of the year and days of the week. We have some catchy songs to help us.
Primary 2 Newsletter				24/9/21 

